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Head Teacher:  Hazel Thurlow

Dear P7 Parent/Carer, 


It is with regret, that I am announcing that Ms. Heather Richmond is leaving us at the end of term, due to being offered another teaching position in Glasgow and has chosen to relocate there with her family. 

Since Ms. Richmond joined our school, she has been a valuable and well respected member of our team. As a teacher in the upper school, she has been greatly appreciated by the staff and children here at Mid Calder.
The work and contribution, including the extra hours dedicated to PSA events and meetings, has been very much valued. We will miss Ms. Richmond`s care, professionalism and empathy. We wish her all the best for her future career and future endeavours. 

I am sure you will join all of us here at Mid Calder in wishing Ms. Richmond good luck for the future and bid her a happy farewell at the end of this term.
Mrs. Redmond and Mrs. Murray will be taking over the class until the end of the academic year. Since they are well established members of staff here at Mid Calder, and already know the P7 children, we feel they will be best placed to take P7 through their last year at primary school.

Please feel free to get in touch with me if you wish to discuss any questions you may have. 

 
Yours sincerely, 
Hazel Thurlow
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